
In 2021, B&W Energy Services engineered and executed a
large-scale steam blow program at a refinery in Talara, Peru.

The refinery, the second largest in the country based on production, 
began its modernization project in 2014 with the goal of increasing 
crude oil processing capacity from 65,000bpd to 95,000bpd and 
complying with modern clean fuel standards. The project included 
the addition of several new processing units containing an extensive 
steam piping network, of which B&W supported cleaning during 
commissioning. The total investment for the project is estimated to 
be $4.7 billion, an unprecedented investment amount for a refinery 
in Peru.

B&W is proud to have supported this important refinery project 
in Peru, further strengthening our global footprint and history of 
successful projects in South America.
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